
Many thanks, Miss Morton, Mrs McLeod, Mrs Pearson and Mrs Rigby 
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This week Early Years have been enjoying making hand printed crows, pumpkins, making shape 
rockets, writing labels for Halloween, exploring paint and bubbles, creating models out of 
playdough and box modelling, practising number recognition and counting objects. 
 
Next week the children will be working very hard to prepare the food for our afternoon tea. They 

will be following a recipe to make cakes and taking it in turns to make sandwiches.  
 

After half term we will be completing activities around bonfire night and Diwali.   
                                 
 
 

 

Notes for parents and guardians 
 
*There has been a slight change to the Early Years timetable which is available for you to 

view on our website* 
Reminder 
Early Years are looking forward to our Afternoon Tea on Tuesday 23rd October 2-3pm.  
The children will be experimenting making their own cakes and sandwiches, however fresh ones 
will be prepared by the catering staff for you to enjoy. Due to space we can only allocate one 
parent to each child. 
 
Box modelling  
We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who has taken their time to bring some boxes 
in so that the children are able to make models. 
   
 

 
 
 
  

 

Phonics 
 
This week the children have been recapping the sounds previously taught.  They have all done a 
super job with writing the sounds. The children have also been practising oral blending e.g. t-o-p.  
 
 
 
  

Star of the Week 
 

  
 
 
  


